
 
 

2024 John W. Duckett Jr., MD  
Pediatric Urology Visiting Professorship 

 
Friday, August 16, 2024      Michigan League Ballroom 
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 911 N. University Ave., Ann Arbor, MI 48109 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
8:30 a.m. Light Breakfast and Registration 
9:00 a.m. Welcome and Introductions 
9:15 a.m. John W. Duckett Jr., MD Pediatric Urology Lecture 
10:30 a.m. Bomalaski Scholarship Presentation Honoring Research in Pediatric Urology 
10:45 a.m. Pediatric Urology Case Presentations 
12:00 p.m. Luncheon 

 
 

Zoom Meeting: https://umich.zoom.us/j/99093526278 
Meeting ID: 990 9352 6278 

Passcode: 24Duckett 
 

The John W. Duckett, Jr. MD Pediatric Urology Visiting Professorship invites leaders in the field of pediatric 
urology to share their expertise with providers practicing pediatrics and urology. After completing this activity 

participants will be able to implement management options in the context of the morbidity and half-life of 
urological surgeries in individuals with spina bifida and other pediatric urologic conditions that affect bladder 

emptying.   
 

Planner: Kate Kraft, MD, University of Michigan 
To register, or for more information, contact Lindsay Carlson at (734) 615-1260 or 

lindskry@med.umich.edu 
 

Accreditation and Credit Designation statement: The University of Michigan Medical School is accredited by the Accreditation Council 
for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to provide continuing medical education for physicians. The University of Michigan Medical 
School designates this live activity for a maximum of 2.75 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s) ™. Physicians should claim only the credit 
commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 

 
Hillary L. Copp, MD, MS 

 
Professor and Chief of Pediatric Urology at 

University of California San 
Francisco (UCSF) 

 
"The Long Game: Spina 

Bifida and the Role of the 
Pediatric Urologist" 
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